
Nursing home workers just voted overwhelmingly to RATIFY our new master contract with the 
Illinois Association of Health Care Facilities (IAHCF). This historic contract represents the largest 
two year increase in the rate of pay for our nursing home members in the history of the Union 
and raised standards across the entire nursing home industry.

Our amazing members’ strength, tenacity, and unity made this victory possible—including our 
willingness to #StrikeForOurLives to protect our residents and co-workers and hold the industry 
accountable. Over 6,000 of our frontline caregivers were prepared to strike at 64 facilities in the 
Association to get us the crucial wages and resources to do our jobs caring for our residents, 
supporting families, and standing up for our fellow nursing home workers.

This is the power of having a union to fight our rights and to have a real voice on the job! 
When we win a historic contract like the one we just ratified, it means we are able to fight for 
even more for our workers, organize new leaders into our union, and continue to build our power! 
Our work made this victory possible!

Some highlights of our two year historic victory include:
• Workers above wage scale will get a $2 increase in year 1 and a 4% increase on May 1, 2021
• $15 floor for all Chicago workers year 1
• Establish statewide wage standards at the beginning of year 2
• Minimum 16%–24% wage increases in the pay scale for all workers in year 1
• Additional $2 hourly Covid-19 (hazard pay) for ALL workers
• Additional 5 paid sick days for all workers

We will be sending you more information about your contract. If you have question, please 
contact your steward or our Member Resource Center at (866) 933-7348.




